
 

 

Friday 4th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Headteacher’s Weekly Update 

 

The reports back from the staff who attended the battlefields trip over the holiday were 

excellent. The students conducted themselves brilliantly and I hope that all those students 

who went got a great deal from the experience.  

 

 

Year 11 Update 

Year 11 conduct during the first week of internal exams has been outstanding. It is so 

important that the students maintain this focus during week 2, as these exams are a vital part 

of preparation for the summer exams.  

 

Some useful emails for Year 11 parents (for current concerns and progression after Year 11): 

Miss Horne Head of Year 11 ehorne@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Mrs Panesar Assistant Headteacher (Year 11) lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  

Mr Constable Sixth Form Leader dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Mr Whitehouse Assistant Headteacher (Post 16) pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Mrs Andrews Careers Coordinator fandrews@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

Brooky’s Business Buddies – Shark Tank Challenge 

Congratulations to all of the students who took part in the Shark Tank Challenge in Business 

Club. The judges, Mrs Bennett, Mrs Hodgson and Mr Teitel were hugely impressed by the 

students’ presentations. Well done to the winning team, Constance, Marcella, Joni and Caitlin 

for their brilliant “Scrub Doggy” business pitch. Everyone involved can be very proud. 

 

Uniform  

Thank you for contacting me with your concerns about our uniform supplier. Contrary to the 

information I received, I understand that there were still some items out of stock. My sincere 

thanks for all your ongoing efforts to support our uniform expectations. 

 

If your family enjoys fireworks then I hope that you will have the opportunity to take part in 

an event over the weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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